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Coleshill C of E Primary 

Y5/6 Residential 11-15th Feb 

KS1 SATs Meeting 14th Feb 

2.40 & 5.45 

Own Clothes Day 

Wear red (PTFA) 

15th Feb 

School breaks up for 

half-term 

15th Feb 

World Book Day 7th March 

Y1 Phonics Parents Info 7th March 
2.30 & 5.45 

Comic Relief 15th March 

INSET DAY 22nd July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 28/1/19, No of 
children who achieved 

100% for the week 

RL 15 

RW 20 

1J 22 

1B 16 

2R 22 

2O 27 

3BM 24 

3R 24 

4B 21 

4C 25 

5JG 23 

5G 23 

6F 14 

6J 22 

Whole School  so far 

this term 94.99 

er preferences will be met on a first 
come first served basis and slips re-
turned later are therefore less likely 
to be given first choice times. 
Slips will be returned on Friday 15th 
February confirming your consulta-
tion time(s). We look forward to see-
ing you. 

After half term we will be joining 
hundreds of other schools across 
the nation when we launch Times 
tables Rock Stars at Coleshill. 

TT Rockstars is an online computer 
game or mobile device App which 
gives children exciting challenges to 
practice their times tables.  

Why not download the App in readi-
ness for your child’s username and 
password which they will receive 
before half term. School holidays 
can be the perfect opportunity to 
practice those multiplication and 
division facts!   

Your children brought home a letter 
yesterday inviting you to our next 
Parents’ Evenings on the first two 
Wednesdays after half term. 

Please select which evening you 
would prefer to attend (either the 
early  sessions on the 27th Feb or 
the later ones on 6th March). This is  
a reversal to the originally adver-
tised times due to unforeseen cir-
cumstances. 
We will endeavor to give you a time 
close to your requested time howev-

Lunchtime Supervisors? 

Thank you to those who have expressed an 

interest in joining our Lunchtime Supervisor’s 

team. We will be contacting suitable applicants 

immediately after half term. In the meantime if 

you would also like to enquire about the 

positions please ask at the school office. 

Times Tables rockstars 

Coming soon.. .  

Newsletter 

Parents’ Evening letter  

FUN FEST COLESHILL HOLIDAY 
CLUB  

Holiday club is available to book 
online. For more details of our excit-
ing activities please visit www.fun-

fest.co.uk/colview.  

http://www.fun-fest.co.uk/colview
http://www.fun-fest.co.uk/colview


We currently have a vacancy for 
Clerk to the Governing Board. 
This is a paid, part time role suita-
ble to someone with administra-
tive and secretarial skills and ex-
perience. 
Hours primarily consist attend-
ance at our 3 half termly evening 
meetings plus additional adminis-
trative work to support these 
meetings. Training would be avail-
able for the chosen candidate 
who’s role would support the 
board by; 

 Providing advice to the govern-
ing board on governance, consti-
tutional and procedural matters. 

 Providing effective administra-
tive support to the governing 
board and its committees. 

 Ensure the governing board is 
properly constituted. 

 Manage information effectively 
in accordance with legal require-
ments.  

If you would like to find out more 
about this role please contact Mr 

Carl Hindle (Chair of Governors) at 
hindle.c@welearn365.com. 
For more information about what 
the role would entail please have a 
look at the  link below. 
https://www.nga.org.uk/Guidance/Workings-Of-The-
Governing-Body/Clerking/Clerk-s-job-description.aspx 

Vacancy for Clerk to the Governing Board 

Y3 SWIMMING 
Class  3BM will be swimming next  week. 

 

PE Kits 
Please can you ensure that your child has the correct PE kit on the correct days. School PE kit is a 
plain white T-shirt, navy blue or black shorts and trainers. In the winter months children will also 
need navy blue or black plain tracksuit bottoms. 

Classes have PE on the following days; 

 Monday: Year 4 

 Tuesday: Year 1, Year 2 & Year 6 

 Wednesday: Year 3 

 Thursday: Year 5 

 Friday:  

 

Own Clothes Day, Friday 15th February 

Wear ‘red’ for Valentines Day on Friday 15th February. Cost is £1 per child. 
 

P A G E  2  C O L E S H I L L  C  O F  E  P R I M A R Y  

Last week’s Achievers and Netball Skills Superstars 



We’ve had an exciting day this week exploring how to stay safe online, specifically looking at asking permission. 

 3BM started our online safety day off by performing an assembly for KS1 and KS2. We then had a great time tackling 

this subject in our classrooms. Some of the things we did are below. 

We used drama to find a safe solution in different online situations. 
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We also thought about kind ways to say no, in circumstances where we didn't feel comfortable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key things we learnt were: 

Sometimes organisations will ask permission before they do something that might affect you- always ask permission 

from an adult. 

If what you’re doing online might affect somebody else, always ask their permission first. 

If something makes you worried, uncomfortable or upset its always okay to say no. 

Each class or individual made an online pledge : 

It would be great if you could carry on having  

 online safety discussions at home! 


